
 

 

25th March 2017 
 
Dear Course 4 Students and Parents 
 
Congratulations to all the students who performed on Saturday 11th March – 
the ‘new-style’ event with judges’ feedback discussion afterwards was 
enjoyed by the class. The judges complimented the class on the wonderful 
progress being made. 
 
The School Holidays are approaching! Please remember that we have 
lessons as usual on Saturday 1st April. The College will be closed for lessons 
on Saturdays 8th and 15th April.  
 
COURSE 4 SOCIAL 
 

On Thursday 6th April the Course 4 class will be holding a very important 
social and team building exercise from 10.00am to 9.00pm at the College of 
Magic. 
 
The purpose of the social is to allow students an opportunity to get to know 
each other better and to build this senior group. We would like for all the class 
members to attend. Mystery outing during the day! 
 
Dress: Casual 
Bring Along: A packed lunch + R100 for supper/outing  
Be Ready: for a fun and energetic day 
 
 
Yours Magically 
 
 
 
 
David Gore 
DIRECTOR 
 


